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COMMUNIQUÉ 
Advisory Regarding Travel to 

Tioweró:ton 
 

For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 1, Kenténha/October 2020)  
 
The Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force wishes to inform 
Kahnawa'kehró:non that, while Quebec has imposed travel restrictions 
between Color Zones, Tioweró:ton is considered an extension of 
Kahnawà:ke and there are no restrictions in place at this time to 
travel to Tioweró:ton.  
 
However, this is subject to change at any time should the situation 
worsen. Should that happen we will inform and advise the community 
immediately. 

 
The Task Force still highly recommends that Kahnawa'kehró:non stay 
local and avoid unnecessary travel, if possible. 
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